
September 3, 1980

Hs. Lee Hourihan
3530 E. Howard Street
Phoenix. Arizona 85008

In the Hatter of
Arizona Public Service Company, et al.

(Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 and 3)
Docket Nos. STN 50-528 STN 50-529 and STN 50-530

Dear Hs. Hourihan:

In accordance with our telephone conference on September 2, 1980, enclosed
please find a copy of the Federal ~Re later notice entitled "Procedural
Assistance In Adjudicatory Licensing Proceedings" (45 Fed. Reg. 49535,
July 25, 1980) and a copy of 10 C.F.R. Part 1 of the Commission's- regulations.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.
l

Sincerely,

Henry J. HcGurren
Counsel for NRC Staff

~ Enclosures: As Stated

cc: (w/o enclosures)
Arthur C. Gehr, Esq.
Bruce Norton, Esq.
Atomic Safety and Licensing

Board Panel
Atomic Safety and Licensing

Appeal Panel
Docketing and Service (Section
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